
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 15 Autumn Term 
   15th December 2017 

   

Christmas Cookies 
The Sea Otters have 

enjoyed researching 

Christmas cookie recipes 

and have chosen their 

favourites and will be 

cooking them next week!  

We hope they taste 

amazing! 

 

 

WOW! What a week! 

Mrs Jones was very proud of 
the Owls and Tigers for the very 
confident way the children 
acted and sang their way 
through this years’ nativity - 
Census Sums.  There was hardly 
a dry eye in the house when 
Joseph sang to Mary!  Mrs 
Jones would like to say a huge 
thank you to all the parents and 
carers for their support and 
help at home with the children – 
learning their lines and 
preparing their costumes. 

Disco Success! 
The children had a great time at the 

Daddycool Disco after school 
yesterday.  It worked really well 
having 2 sessions – one for our 

younger children and one for the 
older ones.  Over 90 children danced 

and played games and enjoyed 
spending their money at the tuck 

shop.  Thanks go to Dean and Becky 
Matthews for their kind donation of 
sweets and crisps and also to Debs 
Cornwall for the drinks and as ever 

to Liz, Janet and Barbara for helping. 
To book Daddycool contact Craig on 

07870 967172. 

Census Sums 
“Mary, you can count on me”. 

 

 

It’s been a very 

busy week in 

school and we now 

have only three 

school days left                          

until we break for 

Christmas. 
 

Next week is also looking full 

of Christmas fun. 
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School Lunch Menu Changes - 
3rd 4th and 5th January 

 
Wednesday - cottage pie, potatoes and vegetables 

Vegetarian option - vegetable shepherd’s pie 
Flap jack and fruit salad 

 
Thursday – roast pork, potatoes and vegetables 
Vegetarian option – pizza with pasta spirals and 

vegetables. 
Chocolate biscuit and syrup sponge with custard 

 
Friday – fish fingers, chips, peas or beans 

Vegetarian option - vegetable sausage 
Ice cream and iced bun 

 

 

We hope you’ve enjoyed reading our final newsletter of 2017 and we would 

like to wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful 

New Year.  We start back to school on Wednesday 3rd January 2018.  

Breakfast Club will be open at 7.45am as usual and the clubs will start 

week commencing 8th January 2018.   

 

 

 
Annual Diosing 
Christmas Carol 

Concert 
 

Tuesday 19th December 
 

6.30pm 
Belton Church 

 
Family and friends are very 

welcome to join us in church for 
this lovely  

Christmas service. 
 

All Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children 
need to be at church in their 

school uniform from 6pm. 
 

Mulled wine and mince pies will 
be served after the service. 

 

 

 

Christmas 

Festive Lunch 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

 

KS1 children 
This is free for 

the Tigers and 

Owls.  Please let 

the office know if 

your child would 

rather bring a 

packed lunch. 

 

KS2 children 
This will be 

ordered for all 

children who 

normally have a 

school lunch.  If 

your child usually 

brings a packed 

lunch but would 

like to have the 

Festive Lunch, 

please put £2.20 

in a named 

envelope for the 

school office. 
 

Wednesday 20th December 
 

End of term assembly at 9am 
Parents and carers are welcome to join us. 

 
The whole school will be having a 

Party Picnic at lunchtime - there will be no 
hot school lunches on this day!   

Please send your child with an individual 
party packed lunch. 

 
School closes for the  

Christmas holidays at 3.10pm. 
 

 


